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Dear Ms Hopkins,

Re: Redistricting proposal—BAD IDEA!

As our Supervisor, please do not sell our beloved West County and River area down the River!
Our needs and resources would be eclipsed by those of the more dense and urban Rohnert Park area.

I’ve lived and worked here for over 45years and know West County issues are unique.
PLEASE DO NOT LET THIS HAPPEN! We need strong representation now more than ever.

KEEP THE CURRENT DISTRICT MAP AS IT EXISTS!
DO NOT PUT THE CITY OF ROHNERT PARK IN DISTRICT 5!

LEAVE THE DISTRICTS AS THEY CURRENTLY EXIST AND
DON’T FIX WHAT AIN’T BROKE!

Please let us know what we can do to help prevent this unwise proposal.
Our community has enough issues without adding this gerrymandering to the mix.

Sincerely,
Carolyn Bell

District 5 resident and homeowner
Guerneville
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